REPORT
1995 February 13

COMMUNITY ISSUES AND SOCIAL PLANNING COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

RE: ALLOCATION OF SPACE - EDMONDS NORTH WING

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve the allocation of space in rooms 209 and 210 -
Edmonds North Wing Community Resource Centre to the Burnaby School
Board for the adult education program related to language and
employment skills.

REPORT

At its 1994 November 23 meeting, the Committee received a report proposing the
allocation of rooms 209 and 210 at the Edmonds North Wing Community Resource
Centre to the Cariboo Road Family Place Society.

The Committee tabled the report pending a staff response to a request for

further information on the proposed use of the space by the Cariboo Road Family
Place. Additional information on the proposed activities of the Society was
received in response to questions raised by the Committee.

The Committee at its meeting held on 1995 January 25, approved the allocation of
space in rooms 209 and 210 to the Burnaby School Board for the adult education
program related to language and employment skills.

The Committee therefore places the recommendation before Council for
endorsement.

Respectfully submitted,

l
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